
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE ON VIRTUAL CPA WORKSHOPS 
 
The CPA International is hosting a range of Virtual workshops throughout 
February and March 2021 as a build- up to the Commonwealth Day on 
8th March, 2021. The workshops include: 
 

i) National Action Towards Climate Change: Role of 
Parliaments and Parliamentarians of the Commonwealth, 
23rd February, 2021 

ii) Promote and Respect for International Humanitarian Law: 
Placing Humanity First, 25th February, 2021 

iii) Social media: A curse or a Blessing,2nd March, 2021 
iv) Leading the Way: How the Commonwealth can empower 

persons with Disability, 4th March, 2021  
v) Youth quakes: Rising Youth Activism in the Commonwealth, 

8th March, 2021 
 

Interested Parliamentarians and Parliamentary Officials are highly 
encouraged to register through the link provided below:- 
 
http://www.cpahq.org/cpahq/Main/Annual_Conference/Canada_202
1/Virtual_CPC_Workshops.aspx?msdynttrid=bnXL9GTUlPfarwxBWa2BihfIEr
RukiK2QvT-GX1uVwU  
 
For further clarification, do not hesitate to contact Ms. Grace Bidya on 
mobile phone +255 766 160 829 or via her email: g.bidya@bunge.go.tz   
 

 


